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SWISS suspends two services to Cairo until further 
notice 
 
As a result of the sharp drop in demand, SWISS has decided to 
suspend two of the six-weekly connections between Zurich and Cairo. 
This decision becomes effective on March 20, 2003. 
 
The services suspended are those of Monday and Thursday. The 
remaining four flights (Wednesday, Friday, Saturday and Sunday) will 
adhere to the published timetable. 
 
The SWISS Task Force will continue to monitor the developments in the 
Near and Middle East 
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